
 

 

We have an exciƟng week ahead for our Year 6 students who 
are approaching their SATs. They’ve all been working hard in 

preparaƟon, and we wish them all the very best.  

We’ve been having fun celebraƟng the 80th anniversary of VE 
Day in school this week. With bunƟng and artwork being 

made by all classes ready to be displayed at this weekend’s 
DVH party on Saturday 10th from 3-5pm. Everyone is wel-

come to aƩend.  

Mrs Rook’s class and nursery all had a VE Day tea party with 
biscuit decoraƟng, hat making and songs from the era. Please 

see some photos below.  

Finally the whole school congregated on the playground on 
Thursday and did a minute silence in remembrance. The chil-

dren were all very respecƞul.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend in the sunshine. 

 

 

10.05.25 VE Day Celebration—DVH  

12.05.25 SATs Week—Year 6 

20.05.25 School Photos—9am 

23.05.25 Nursery Closed 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

03.06.25 Back to School 

17.06.25 Church Stretton Yr 6 Induction Day 

01.07.25 Ludlow Secondary Yr 6 Induction Day 

04.07.25 Sports Day 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

Monday  Chicken Nuggets, Goujons or 
Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or Lasagne 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Pork or a selection of 
wraps 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection 
of toppings. 

 

 

Class 1—Mollie and Leon 
Class 2—Rose P and Henry 

Class 3— Vinny and Harry G 
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